
From: PUR - International [mailto:int@bwc.org]  

Sent: Monday, December 30, 2013 4:43 PM 
To: Avi Ayash || A. Univers Transit Ltd 

Subject: RE: Mrs. Minden Shipment 

 
Good afternoon Avi, 
 
Nancy & David were thoroughly pleased with the relocation experience.   
The crew on both sides (Israel & Canada) did a great job.   
Everything arrived intact with no damages.   
The crew assisted with unpacking and was helpful to the family. 
 
Appreciated, 
 

I Vanat 
International Desk - Purchasing Office 

Bahá'í  World Centre 
 

mailto:int@bwc.org

